
BEFORE THE DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES 
OF THE STATE OF IDAHO 

IN THE MATTER OF TRANSFER ) 
NO. 83543 ) 
IN THE NAME JARRED HOLZ AND ) 
JESSICA HOLZ ) 

REVISED LOCATION 

NOTICE OF 
PRE-HEARING CONFERENCE 

On May 20, 2019, JARRED AND JESSICA HOLZ, filed an Application for Transfer No. 
83543 with the Idaho Department of Water Resources (department). Protest(s) were filed by 
NANCY MILLER and DAVE RENBERG. The Protest from Dave Renberg was rejected on 
January 6, 2020, but a Petition to Intervene was granted on February 24, 2020. 

The department has scheduled the matter for a pre-hearing conference on Thursday, 
June 11, 2020, beginning at 1 :00 PM, at 2200 Michigan Avenue, Orofino, ID 83544. Park in 
the Main Parking Lot of the OMV (on left) and enter main entrance, down hallway to meeting 
room . 

The pre-hearing conference will be conducted in a facility that satisfies the accessibility 
requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act. This change was made to accommodate 
proper social distancing. Please consider wearing a mask and we will provide hand sanitizer 
for the meeting . 

Dated this gth day of June, 2020 . 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that on this gth day of June 2020, true and correct copies of the 
documents described below were served by emailing a copy of the same to the parties 
below: 

Document Served: REVISED LOCATION 
Notice of Pre-Hearing Conference 

JARRED & JESSICA HOLZ 
jarred.holz@gmail.com 

NANCY MILLER 
MILLERTIME21 52@GMAIL.COM 

BECKY JOHNSON ON BEHALF OF DAVE RENBERG 
beckyj@nezperce.org 

Tammy Alleman 
Administrative Assistant 



From: Alleman, Tammy
To: jarred holz; millertime2152@gmail.com; Becky Johnson
Cc: Jones, Doug; Frederick, Adam
Subject: IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Date: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 4:00:00 PM
Attachments: REVISED LOCATION-PRE-HEARING CONFERENCE.PDF

The location for the Pre-Hearing Conference has been changed due to proper social distancing
requirements.  I have attached the corrected location to the email.  Park in the main parking lot of
the DMV (on left) and enter through the main entrance.  Proceed down the hall to the meeting
room. 
 
Note to Becky Johnson:  I do not have any way to contact Dave Renberg other than by mail.  Please
notify him of the location change or send me a phone number or email for him please.
 
Thank you,
 
Tammy Alleman
Administrative Assistant
Idaho Department of Water Resources
7600 N Mineral Drive, Suite 100
Coeur d’Alene, ID  83815-7763
Phone: (208) 762-2800
Fax (208) 762-2819
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